
 

 

 

 

 

30th June 2020 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Temporarily Closure of Indoor Swimming Pool 

 

Please be informed that our indoor swimming pool will be temporarily 

closed from 7th April 2020 (Tuesday) for the indoor pool ceiling renovation 

work. The anticipated opening date is 31st August 2020 (Monday). 

 

The outdoor pool will be closed from 10p.m. to 11p.m. every Wednesday for 

the cleaning work. 

 

We are sorry for such inconvenience caused and thank you for your kind 

attention. 

 

Recreation Department 

 

尊敬的會員： 

 
室內游泳池暫停開放 

 

本會之室內游泳池於二零二零年四月七日(星期二)起暫停開放，以便進行室

內游泳池天花翻新工程，預計開放時間為二零二零年八月三十一日      

(星期一)。 

 

期間室外游泳池將逢星期三晚上十時至十一時暫停開放以便進行清潔工作。 

 

不便之處，敬請原諒。祈請垂注! 

 

    

康樂部謹啟 

二零二零年六月三十日 

Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club Ltd. 

又一村花園俱樂部有限公司 
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